NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST FOR THE
PRIMARY ELECTION TO BE HELD ON
TUESDAY, AUGUST 6, 2024
SOUTHFIELD TOWNSHIP, MICHIGAN

NOTICE IS, HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test for the August 6, 2024 Primary
Election has been scheduled for Thursday, July 25, 2024 at 3:00p.m. at the Southfield
Township Hall Council Chambers 18550 W 13 Mile Road, Beverly Hills, MI 48025.

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the program and computer that will

be used to tabulate the results of the election, counts the votes in the manner prescribed by law.

Eileen Harryvan
Southfield Township Clerk




